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Alveley Primary have taken time to remember the dedication, commitment and
service The Queen has shown to the United Kingdom and the wider
Commonwealth. They watched videos of commemoration to her life and each
class produced artwork to remember Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II. Children in
EYFS discussed The Queen and produced an embellished crown as well as some
of their own Queen portraits. In Cedar class, children drew Queen portraits and
had a thoughtful and respectful discussion about The Queen, The Royal Family
and what it meant to them. Elm class produced beautiful art pieces inspired by
the work of artist Eleonor Tomlinson, the artist who created the Paddington Bear
prints for the Platinum Jubilee. In Oak Class, the children created amazing art
pieces using photos of the Queen and mirroring her expression and facial
features.  Children were very considered in their respectful discussions about the
Queen's passing and how she will be remembered; as well as how this changes
the Royal Family and the line of succession.  


